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December 15, 1995 

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Attention: Document Control Desk. 

Subject: Dresden Nuclear Power Station Units 2 and 3 
UFSAR Update Revision 1 
NRC Docket No's. 50-237 and 50-249 

ComEd 

Reference: P.L. Piet letter to J.B. Martin dated December 30, 1993 

The referenced letter documented the completion of the Dresden Station 
UFSAR rebaseline project. This letter transmits the biennial update 
(Revision 1) to the Dresden UFSAR, submitted in accordance with 10 
CFR 50.71 (e). The changes included in Revision 1 are changes to the 
facility and its procedures and are current through June 30, 1995. 

This revision accurately represents changes made since the referenced 
submittal, as necessary, to reflect information and analyses or prepared 
pursuant to Commission requirement and also represents changes made 
under the provisions of 10 CFR 50.59. 

Attached to this letter is a detailed change log which identifies and 
explains all changes from the rebaselined Dresden UFSAR. This is 
being provided as an aid .to the Staff to assist in the review of the 
changes made. 

Pursuant to 1 O CFR 50.4 (b) (6), one (1) signed original and ten (10) 
copies are being provided to the Document Control Desk, plus one (1) 
copy to the NRC Region Ill office and one (1) copy to the Dresden 

·: n Senior Resident Inspector office. , ... ·c r .. ,. , .. 
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Document Control Desk -2- December 15, 1995 

To the best of my knowledge and belief, the statements contained above 
are true and correct. In some respect these statements are not based 
on my personal knowledge, but obtained information furnished by other 
Commonwealth Edison employees, contractor employees, and 
consultants. Such information has been reviewed in accordance with 
Company practice, and I believe it to be reliable. 

Please address any questions or comments regarding this submittal to 
this office. 

Sincerely, 

Bob Ryba 
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 

cc: H.B. Miller, Regional Administrator, Riii 
J.F. Stang, Project Manager, NRR 
C. L. Vanderniet, Senior Resident Inspector, Dresden 
Office of Nuclear Facility Safety, IONS 
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